
Subject line: Thank you!

Dear <NAME>,

On behalf of Chaminade High School, thank you for supporting the school with a gift during the
2020-21 fiscal year!

Your gift, combined with the collective giving of thousands of alumni, parents and friends,
impacted what we can provide to our students. Whether you choose to support Chaminade by
giving to the Torch Fund, a scholarship, or a special initiative, your generosity is both an
endorsement of our mission and an investment in our future!

While we will share a more detailed summary of the year’s results in our annual report, I wanted
to express with excitement that, because of you, we saw a 15% increase in the number of
donors to Chaminade last year. Furthermore, we achieved our financial goals for total
dollars raised, allowing us to sustain the affordable excellence that is the hallmark of a
Chaminade education. For that, and more, we thank you.

Please take a moment to view a virtual message of thanks from members of our Flyer
community. We asked a small group of students and faculty to say a few words of gratitude in a
video created by the Chaminade Element Film Studio student activities club.

Video link embedded: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=f93xQMUgeWU



As we kick off our 91st year of serving the Catholic community of Long Island and beyond, I
remain grateful for your partnership and support. Please know that you are helping to make a
positive impact for our students at Chaminade for years to come.

Fortes in Unitate,

Chris Hanley ’80
Executive Director of Advancement


